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Pamela Martin

From: turid ervik 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 6:00 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Regarding 727-729 Johnson Street

Thanks for the info. 

It`s seems smart to change the zone to CA-78 with mixed commercial/residential use. 

What I think is important is that the old façade will be renovated and that the height 
suits the buildings beside. 

Br Turid Ervik 




